
TRI-TOWNSHIP CONSOLIDATED SCHOOL CORPORATION 
 

POLICY  
 

REGARDING 
 

POLICY DEVELOPMENT 
 
 

The Board is entrusted with the authority to establish policy for the governance of the School 

Corporation. The purpose of establishing policies is to inform every one of the Board intent, 

prevent confusion and promote consistency. All Board members will receive a copy of the 

proposed policy for review at least one meeting prior to the meeting at which the vote on that 

proposed policy will be taken. All policy decisions will be made by majority vote of the Board 

and only at Board meetings. All policies must be consistent with local, state and federal law. 

Policies will be maintained, reviewed and modified by Board approval as necessary. All policies 

will be kept in the Superintendent’s office and are available for public inspection. 

 

Adopted by the Tri-Township Consolidated School Corporation School Board this 8
th

 day of 

April, 2013. 

Reviewed and approved on April 21, 2016 


